
 Ector County Independent School District 
Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF 

UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN ECISD AND GO, INC. - PROJECT 

HEAD START 
 
DATE: October 21, 2008 
 

 
ECISD provides services to young children with disabilities and their families who 
are enrolled in Go, Inc. - Project Head Start. This Memorandum of Understanding 
defines the collaborative services for both organizations. 
 

******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of 
Understanding between ECISD and Go, Inc. – Project Head Start. 

 
******************** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Hector Mendez      Janet Baker 

Superintendent of Schools District Instructional Officer 
 Curriculum and Instruction 


